From: Marvin Joss <mjoss@ClintonTwpNJ.com>

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 11:43 AM
To: Patricia Leonhardt

Cc: Kevin Carroll; Mayor

Subject: RE: Increased State Aid

Pat,

Ok, got it, thanks. As | think | mantioned last week, it was the Council’s request at our last Council meeting that |
forward to you their desire to have the School Board apply all the money that was not specifically included in the recent
budget as revenue but will now be received, to this year's levy. Therefore, can you please pass this message along to

e Board prior to them meeting to make the decision on how to use these funds.

Once they make that decision, could you please let me know what was decided so | can then pass that information along
to the Council.

Thanks for your assistance,

Marvin



